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      OBNA area yard sales 

1.Get your permit at the Wichita 

Eagle or City Hall. 

2. Contact Shirley at 990 6389 or 

mzprosperity1@cox.net to be in-

cluded on our map 

Neighborhood Cleanup 

1. Put your bulky waste at the 

curb by  6 AM Sat. April 9 

2. Or drive it to Hoover and un-

load in the skids 

         Details inside 

         Sell it                   or           Throw it out 
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Can You Help OBNA? 

We are looking for the following items: 

File cabinets, 2 or 4 drawer 

Heavy plastic storage containers with 

lids. 

Disposable table items, such as plates, 

cutlery, table cloths 

Any past OBNA newsletters or organiza-

tion materials. 

Volunteers to prepare and/or deliver 

newsletters, work at events,  

Be our recording secretary for 2016 

Find our lost sign. 

Inside this issue: 

What you missed. 

Garage sale and clean-up details 

Fire  and storm advice 

Kay’s This and That 

Your new association board 

New Secretary? 

Help neighbors who are physically un-

able to take waste to their curbs. 

Law Enforcement Parade 
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D T’S   OUTLET 

Quality  rebuilt appliances             

       and furniture  

  for peanuts 

601 N. West, Ste 121      316 945 8866 

          Facebook.com/dtswichita      2016 Election Results: 

President: Liz Hicks, 942 5374, lizhicks34@gmail.com 

VP: Loretta Buckner, 573 2008, true2himrep@netzero.com 

No Secretary yet 

Treasurer: Dan Foster, 312 2903, command-

er_dan_ks@hotmail.com 

At Large: Shirley Richardson, 990 6389, mzprosperity1@cox.net 

At Large: Doris Weakley, 942 3700, dorisweakley@yahoo.com 

 

MARY KAY 
Madonna Ziegler 
Independent Beauty Consultant 

 

316-558-5074 

  

mziegler1113@marykay.com 

 

 

Faith first, Family Second, Career Third 

Support our advertisers.   They support us. 
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All pictures above are wrong!  Must be  Bagged, Boxed or Bundled, except furniture 

Your waste must be at the curb by 6 AM Saturday April 9, 2016 

1. No trash carts will be emptied.  Scattered trash will not be picked up.   

2.  Tree waste and brush must be bundled to be picked up by a packer.  Bundles 

need to be tied/secured and should be 4 feet long or under; and no more than 12 

inches in diameter.  If you take brush to the skids, it does not have to be bun-

dled. 

3. Any items put out after 6 AM Saturday may not be picked up.  The trucks and 

volunteers will not backtrack.  City will not pick up after the cleanup. 

4. Tires must be piled separately, not under other waste.  No more than 5 tires per 

location will be picked up.  Do not put out commercial/business tires. 

5. If any resident charges another party to leave items on their property for pickup, 

those items will not be picked up and resident must remove them. 

6. No concrete –take to C&D landfill.   No hazardous chemicals –take to 801 Still-

well facility (paint, pesticides, appliances with Freon, etc.) 

              *****                     *******                *****                ******* 

Bring your waste to Hoover street.  Enter from Douglas, facing north.  Come 

between 8 AM and noon, Saturday, April 9, 2016.  You are expected to unload 

your own waste.  (Monetary donations to help OBNA projects will be appreciated.) 

 

Thank you for cleaning up our neighborhood. 

We have one designated scrap-per this year.  No others will 

be allowed.   
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Area Wide Yard/Garage 

Sales 

Take advantage of our promot-

ing April 2 as OBNA Garage 

Sale Day 

Each seller, who gets a permit 

from the Wichita Eagle or City 

Hall, and contacts Shirley 

At 990 6389, will be listed on a map 

to encourage shoppers to go all over 

the neighborhood that day. 

Then any leftovers can go into the 

neighborhood cleanup on April 9. 

OBNA Secretary needed—no pay, but 

benefits include learning more about our 

neighborhood and helping pursue more 

gains for our neighbors.  Duties are light: 

take the minutes of our meetings and 

transcribe them into our permanent 

files.  

Where in the 

world is our 

sign? 

Last seen 

early Feb. at 

Kiwanis bldg. 

There will be 

no penalty on 

its return. 

Please come home!!!   Call Liz 942 5374 or just 

drop it off at 5233 W. First. 

Good-bye, Kay’s 

Thank you, Kay and Robert. 

for many years of fun mer-

chandise, the dragon and 

mural, your generosity to 

OBNA.  We hope your retire-

ment exceeds your expecta-

tions and you remain our 

friendly neighbors. 
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Have a fire and storm plan? 

Our fire fighters remind us to think ahead to 

emergencies.  Talk to everyone at your home 

about where to go if a fire or tornado comes 

your way.  Choose a designated neighbor’s 

porch or yard to go when escaping a fire at 

home.  That way you can easily check that eve-

ryone has evacuated the building.  Similarly, 

establish a storm shelter and practice with your 

children how to exit your home.  Also put water, 

lanterns, radio, blankets in your shelter.  You 

want them already at the shelter before you go.  
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What you missed: 

At our January meeting, Lynn Rogers came to 

visit with us.  He is running for the Kansas Sen-

ate seat held now by Michael O’Donnell. 

At our February meeting, Becky Fields of the 

City District 4 office, came to work with us on 

plans for the cleanup and to describe the City’s 

initiative about hoarders. 

At our March meeting, two new neighbors came 

and joined into our discussions and plans. 

Don’t miss out—come to meetings! 

Our Community Police 

officer Darrin Williams 

will be marching in this 

parade.  Please support 

him and our other law 

enforcement people by 

attending the march.   

If you want to march or 

provide a float, see the 

contacts at the bottom 

for more information. 

              THANKS 

Be the good neighbor we know you are! 

Some of our neighbors 

are physi- cally unable to 

move their bulky trash 

to the curb by them-

selves.  If you  can give 

some time on Friday, 

April 8 to help them, call Liz at 942 5374. 

What you missed: 

At our December meeting/election/party, 

Officer Darrin Williams collecting presents for 

children who spend Christmas in shelters 

from abuse.   

Christmas/holiday music by Phil Roenne, as 

well as a sing-a-long. 

We gave 7 Dillon’s gift cards to needy neigh-

bors this year.  Help us raise money for more 

of them in 2016. 
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What’s Coming to Your Park 

 Plan to have some movie nights this 
summer in our park building.  There will be no 
charge for the movies, but we will have conces-
sions for sale to defer our costs. 

 Watch this column in our next issue for  
the first movie to be shown.  The nights are 
June 24, July 8 and July 22.  Family friend-
ly shows coming your way! 

             ***********************************************                         * 

Did you miss the December meeting, elect-I 

Ion, pot luck party?   Mark your calendar for 

Dec. 1, 2016 and plan  on coming this year.  We 

had music, presents for the kids, conversation 

with neighbors, good food.  All that was miss-

ing was YOU! 
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